THOMPSON

HEALTH CARE

Welcome to the edition of our newsletter.

Welcome to our spring newsletter, firstly we would like to extend our special welcome to the residents and
families who have recently joined the Beecroft house family. The weather has been perfect, and our residents
have enjoyed the outings, bus trips and all the activities conducted at Beecroft House. We are extremely
delighted that we are receiving a lot of feedbacks on our activities, and we are continuously mending
ourselves to suit our residents' preferences and needs.

We have a lovely team of our care staffs who are always working their best to provide the care and needs
that our residents deserve. We also have a good support from our family and relatives, feedback and
suggestions have always been a backbone of Beecroft House.

We have quite a few numbers of new residents, family members and staffs who have joined our team, |
extend a warm welcome to all of them.

We have highlighted few of the events that is upcoming in September please familiarise yourself with the
dates.

Finally, we wish you all good health.

Thankyou
DON Suijita Pandit

Entertainment:

Residents were thrilled to have Ares Hernandez entertain us for our Father’s Day Morning Tea the room was
filled with joy and laughter as Ares played his Accordion and sang songs that brought back memories for many.
There was an expression of emotion-both laughter and tears- as these memories were relived and the past made
present. We look forward to many more musical events.

; Ray Davey & Stuart Gribbin enjoying morning tea.



Father’s Days Celebrations

Everyone enjoyed a morning of entertainment, while having High tea to celebrate Father’s Day, Families joined in
the celebrations, some family members travel from Victoria so they could see their dad and show him how much

they loved him.
All residents had a great and fun filled morning, enjoying cakes sandwiches and scones.

Leon Pluck



Bus Trip

Residents went to Bradley’s Head for an afternoon outing. Afternoon tea was provided, and everyone
had a wonderful time. Our bus driver Rashon always surprises the residents on where he will be
taking them and today was our lovely resident Zevarts first trip. She was so pleased with the outing,
telling everyone how much she enjoyed herself.

Zervart David Wilfred, Ian, Eric

Lote and David Santosh Soma

The weather was warming up and everyone is enjoying the warmer days here at Beecroft House.



Up Coming Events

R U OK day 13" Sept Roma & Haru
Morning tea provided. B 1 (¥

Afternoon Tea 26 Sept
Outing at café

WE are off to China on the
20" of September
Chinese cuisine for lunch
And a movie about Pandas
Chinese entertainment.

Every Tuesdays and Thursdays Bus Trips
Tuesdays Entertainment 11am

Wednesday our Favorite puppy Haru
Will be in for Pet Therapy



